
TOWN OF TUFTONBORO 

CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

240 MIDDLE ROAD, PO BOX 98 

CENTER TUFTONBORO, NH 03816 

Telephone (603) 569-4539 ext. 24; Fax (603) 569-4328 

conservation@tuftonboro.org 

Thursday, January 14, 2021 at 4:30 p.m. 

 

Members of the public wishing to attend this meeting must do so electronically. 

Please join from your computer, tablet or smartphone: 

https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/197666797 
 

You can also join via telephone: 

United States:  1-872-240-3311; Access code:  197-666-797 

(Please note that you will be able to interact during public input using the online service. 

However, you will only be able to listen to the meeting via telephone.) 

 

 

SPECIAL TUFTONBORO CONSERVATION COMMISSION MEETING 

 

 

I. Nineteen Mile Brook Monitoring Plan Background 

a. Brief history of the Wolfeboro RIB and TCC involvement 

b. Summary of events leading to a proposal to develop a monitoring plan 
 

II. Presentation of the Monitoring Plan as Developed by FBE – Margaret 

a. Questions about the proposed plan and/or questions 

b. Need for a strategy for moving forward 

c. Proposed plan vs. budget conflicts 
 

III. Adopting the Monitoring Plan 

a. Current proposed plan or an alternative? 

i. What are the alternatives? 

b. Working with the Selectmen 

c. Legal opinion 

d. Commission strategy 
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